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We had an incredible summer here in New York City. Summer is
our busiest season and an opportunity for endless outreach.    
One of those outreaches was focused on reaching families.  Each
one of our churches hosted their own Vacation Bible School for
the community.  We made so many new contacts and were able
to present the Gospel each and every day. We were also blessed
by two groups from Missouri that served alongside our team as
well as many volunteers from our church plants.  We made follow
up a priority and have seen many of these new families visit our
churches and we’re in the planning stages of exciting fall family
events that will be gospel centered.

We’ve also seen many salvations and baptisms over the last few
months. There is no greater joy than seeing someone dedicate
their life to serving the Lord Jesus Christ.  Please be in prayer for
these individuals as we help them grow in their relationship with
the Lord and get them plugged into discipleship and connect
groups.   

We couldn’t do this work without our team. With our 5 in 5 vision of planting
five churches in all the five boroughs of New York City, we pray every single
day for more laborers.  We’re excited that God continues to burden others in
reaching the world through NYC.  We’d like to introduce you to our newest
team members:
                        Allyson Taylor (our daughter) & Gabe Laidlaw
They both will be serving at our newest work in Brooklyn (Lefferts Park
Baptist Church).  Allyson will be helping with administration and discipleship
and Gabe will be focused on youth and young adults.  They bring a fresh
perspective and have already been making great connections through new
connect groups and discipleship opportunities.     

As fall begins, we’re focused on building
connections with the new contacts we’ve made
over the summer.  We’ve started new connect
groups that are happening throughout the
week  in each community as well as each
Connect NYC team member focusing on
discipling individuals. Our desire is to Connect
people to God, Connect people to people, and
Connect people to the mission.

We are also currently awaiting the arrival of our second grand baby.  Our
grandson, Emery Warren, is due October 6th. Please be praying for our son,
Noah and daughter-in-law, Hope as she delivers this new baby boy and for
big sister, Everleigh as she adjusts to this new addition.

We’re so grateful to partner with you in reaching the world through New York
City.  Thank you for your faithful prayers and sacrificial support.  It’s a
privelege to be His hands and feet and together we are making a difference. 
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